
Meeting of Ambassador OKUYAMA with 

CEO of Jordan Strategy Forum Ms. Nesreen Barakat 

 

On 15th December 2022, Mr. OKUYAMA Jiro, Ambassador of Japan to Jordan 

paid a visit to Ms. Nesreen Barakat, CEO of Jordan Strategy Forum, a think tank which 

represents major private companies in Jordan. Ambassador OKUYAMA and Ms. Barakat 

exchanged views on Jordan’s economic situation and promotion of foreign direct 

investment. 

Ms. Barakat explained briefed on economic challenges such as severe financial 

deficit and high employment rate which the government of Jordan is facing. The CEO 

also highlighted the importance of fiscal reform efforts to tackle those challenges as well 

as implementation of several mega projects through Public Private Partnership. 

 

 

 

 


